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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

LONGSHIPS ROAD 
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
1800HRS WED 28TH NOVEMBER 2012 

TO 
2359HRS MON 3RD DECEMBER 2012 

 

 

 

The rail crossing at I Shed is to be reconstructed 

during the above period.  

 

This is limited to the access onto the I Shed and 

SSQAD terminal only.  Longships Road will be open 

for normal road traffic throughout.   

 

All operational traffic wishing to access I Shed and 

SSQAD will be diverted via Queens Road South 

during the reconstruction Works. 
 

 
MARK ELLIOTT   13th NOVEMBER 2012 


